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Mysterious Triangle UFO Sighting Reported in Tyler,
Texas

On August 27th, 2022, in Tyler, Texas, witnesses reported seeing an  unidentified flying object  in the shape of a
triangle.

According to the report, the sighting occurred at 8:59 PM local time and was reported at 7:21 PM. The witness also
stated that the object made a sound and had red lights.

The witnesses were driving on a street when they noticed the object. They described it as a black triangle with red
lights and a bright white beam shining at the pinnacle.

The object was moving northeast from their location, but there was no further information about its direction or speed.

It is interesting to note that the report was posted on September 9th, 2022, more than ten days after the sighting. There
have been no updates since then, but the sighting continues to attract the attention of UFO enthusiasts and
investigators.

Although such sightings are often difficult to explain, scientists continue to seek rational and scientific explanations for
such observations. In any case, the Tyler, Texas sighting remains a mystery and will continue to pique the interest and
curiosity of UFO enthusiasts and investigators.
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